SPECIAL MEETING

                           



                              
November 26, 2018
Aurora, MN
A Special Meeting of the Town of White Board of Supervisors was called to order by Chairman Jon Skelton on Monday, November 26, 2018 at 5:00 P.M. at the City/Town Government Center:
ROLL CALL:
Present:  
Supervisors – Skelton, Anttila, Kippley, Knaus, Shuck, Hinsz

Absent:
 
      Also Present:     
  Eric Fallstrom – St. Louis County
IT WAS MOVED BY KIPPLEY, SUPPORTED BY ANTTILA TO ADOPT THE AGENDA.  UNANIMOUSLY CARRIED

1.) Town Board met with Project Engineer Eric Fallstrom to discuss the Stepetz Road Project in detail and review the final plans for approval.  Highway 100 is a federal job and Highway 99 is a County job.  Timeframe for construction is May through August 2019.  Bids will be advertised in December 2018.   Any change orders would be approved by the Township Board for our portion of the project.  Eric will communicate with us throughout the project regarding punch list items.  
IT WAS MOVED BY SKELTON, SUPPORTED BY KIPPLEY APPROVING THE FINAL PLANS PRESENTED AND ENGINEERED BY ST. LOUIS COUNTY FOR STEPETZ ROAD.  UNANIMOUSLY CARRIED
2.) The Town hoped to add additional roads for resurfacing while the contractors were in the area performing work on Highway 99 and Stepetz Road.  Unfortunately, Fallstrom indicated it is too late to have these roads added to the bid work through St. Louis County.  However, Fallstrom feels it is advantageous to the Township to have separate bids and consulting for Road 49, Lane 51, and Palo Road.  This will be added to the agenda for December’s monthly meeting.  
3.) Discussion regarding Radtke’s Corner on CSAH 99 indicated the road work planned for 2018 did not take place and has been moved to 2019 construction season.  Hinsz requested a pipe be added for overflow on the north side of the corner.  Fallstrom agreed this would be added.   Once the work is completed, the Town will be vacating and/or abandoning the portions of the road no longer needed.  

IT WAS MOVED BY SKELTON, SUPPORTED BY KIPPLEY TO ADJOURN THE MEETING AT 5:35 P.M.  UNANIMOUSLY CARRIED
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
 
 
APPROVED: 

 ______________________________________ 
____________________________________ 

Jodi L. Knaus, Clerk 
 
 
 
                          Jon Skelton, Chairman 
